
 
Superintendent’s Report 

Thursday, November 3, 2016 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
High School Field Trips to Monterey Peninsula College (MPC) and Hartnell College 
North County High School students were provided bus transportation on Tuesday, November 1 
and Wednesday, November 2 to tour and learn more about the programs at MPC and Hartnell.   
 
College Fair Night @ High School  
Plans are underway for a night of meeting and visiting college recruiters at the High School on 
Wednesday, November 16th beginning at 6:30 p.m.  Local, state and national community 
colleges, colleges, and universities have been invited to be present and provide information 
about their schools, financial aid and scholarship opportunities to parents and students.  
 
In addition, the High School College and Career Coordinator continues the efforts for the 
school community to provide ongoing workshops for parents and students including: 

• SAT/ACT registration support on Tuesday, November 1 
• Community College Orientation on Wednesday, November 2 
• Private and University College Orientation on Thursday November 3 

 
 
Prunedale Fall Festival & Elkhorn Beautification Day 
Saturday, November 5th at Prunedale the families and community will gather for the Fall 
Festival and at Elkhorn the day is set aside for beautification projects. 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences @ Elementary Schools 
First Trimester for elementary schools ended on Friday, October 28th and Parent-Teacher 
Conferences are scheduled at all elementary schools the week of Monday, November 7th 
through the 10th. 
 
DELAC Workshop scheduled for Monday, November 14th, 6:30 at Middle School. 
 
 
Update on High School Marching Band & Color Guard Performances 

• Saturday, November 5 – Pismo Beach Band Review 
• Friday, November 11- Veteran’s Day Parade 
• Sunday, November 27 – Salinas Parade of Lights 
• Wednesday, November 30 – @ Elementary and Middle School for Marching Band 

Shows 
 

 
	
  


